
Miyasaka Fusakazu’s research of the Togariishi site 

In pursuit of the prehistoric (Jomon) settlement 

Mr. Miyasaka had begun the excavation research from Showa 15  

(1940).  The research was carried out with the academic advices  

by some professors and some associations of archaeology who had  

come and joined this research of the Jomon settlement. Those advices  

made progress with the newer knowledge and newer way of  

excavation.  
 

The excavation research had been continued by Mr. Miyasaka’s effort  

until Showa 17 (1942), when the WW2/ Pacific War became fierce and  

the daily life in Japan went much harder.  
 

Finally, after the war, the result of the research was published, and  

was highly appreciated among the archaeologists of Japan as the  

very first study of the prehistoric Jomon settlement in Japan. 

Excavation research by the  

“Oyama Shizengaku Kenkyujo”  

(Oyama Institute of Prehistory) 

17th regular meeting of the “Tokyo 
Koukogakkai “  

(Association of Archaeology, Tokyo) 

was held at the Togariishi site in 1940. 


